



Summer

Missionary

Institute of

Training and

Evangelism

Dear Friends of the Lost Children:

Forty three years ago God called me to reach boys and girls with the Gospel through the ministry of Child Evangelism Fellowship. These dear people trained us at the CEF Institute in 1975 for the work of this ministry in reaching lost children with the Gospel. That training has lasted us all these years. I owe a great debt to CEF for all the training and support through the wonderful literature that they provide.

After much prayer and changing circumstances I have decided to take the ministry that God has given me and put it under the authority of my local Church, Central Baptist Church of Baton Rouge. I have done this so I could have more liberty in the direction that I would have this ministry go, and that if anything were to happen to me it would be under the authority and guidance of my Pastor Al Bartlett.

This letter is to let you know we covet your continued support of this ministry with your prayer and finances. I have decided to name this ministry SMITE. In other words the ministry of CEF Baton Rouge Chapter will be called SMITE. We will keep our mailbox address the same, just address all correspondence to **SMITE P.O.** Box 15828 BR 70895. For your tax deductible gifts make your check out to Central Baptist Church and designate it to SMITE. You will get a tax deductible receipt for all your gifts.

Pray God would continue to bless our efforts to reach lost children with the Gospel, and He would give us health and strength enough to keep on keeping on till He comes again.

Your friend in Christ:

Call my cell number if you have any questions: 225-892-9637

PO Box 15828 - Baton Rouge, Louis 10-24-2012

PO Box 15828 - Baton Rouge, Louisiana - 70895 (225)275-0424 - e-mail: jdpurtell@aol.com - web: www.smitecamp.org